
To all those who hold the power of our children’s future in your hands, Please believe me when I say I 

cannot think of a more important topic than this! I am a mama of 3 children ages 10,7, and 15 months, 

all of which have a varied schedule of vaccines which WE as parents decided when and how this was 

going to be a part of their lives. This is absolutely appalling to hear that the government is trying to strip 

away the right of parenthood and forcing upon all of us a vaccine schedule that will create havoc for so 

many of us who are using our best judgements as parents to make informed and safe choices for our 

children. Why would we give this over to the government to make a decision on? My grandmothers 

would be rolling in their graves if they knew this was up for grabs!! Please, I beg of you, think twice and 

say no to this bill that’s being fast tracked and pushed through! When we start to mess with medical 

freedom what’s next? Freedom of Speech?? It’s a slippery slope and one that our grandchildren, who 

aren’t even born, will be dealing with for generations to come. Again, Please say no to this bill and put 

the power back in the hands of parents, where choices like this should be made in the first place!  

Thank you and please help us find a way back to allowing parents to be the leaders in our families, not 

big governments!  

Thank you, 

Zhavanya Leib 

Talent, Oregon resident  

 


